Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION X
DIVISION OF CAGAYAN DE ORO CITY

MEMORANDUM | casa m@;&@z%&%? }9@ VA 4
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TO: All School Heads of the Concerned Schools ‘ -l f
This Division v |

FROM: f tHERR; MAE L. LIMBACO

Schools Division Superintgndent
DATE: November 27, 2019
RE: Oro Kasanag Wards Awarding Ceremony
As per letter from the Oro Kasanag Awards dated November 22, 2019, you are hereby
directed to send two(2) representatives to receive for and in behalf of your school a certificate
of appreciation from the Oro Kasanag Awards in relation to the search for the Child Friendly

Police Station on November 27, 2019; 5:30P- 8:30PM at the Ayala Centrio Mall Acivity Center.

Attached is the letter from the Oro Kasanag Awards with the list of schools to receive
certificate of appreciation for your reference..

For your information and compliance.

Address: Fr. William F. Masterson Ave., Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City
Telephone: (08822)-8550048




